
 

Il
li

n
o

is
 A

ss
o

ci
at

io
n

 o
f 

St
u

d
e

n
t

 C
o

u
n

ci
ls

Il
li

n
o

is
 A

ss
o

ci
at

io
n

 o
f 

St
u

d
e

n
t

 C
o

u
n

ci
ls

Il
li

n
o

is
 A

ss
o

ci
at

io
n

 o
f 

St
u

d
e

n
t

 C
o

u
n

ci
ls

   

T
h

e 
R

ep
o

rt
er

T
h

e 
R

ep
o

rt
er

T
h

e 
R

ep
o

rt
er

   

C
o

n
v

e
n

t
io

n
 2

0
1

1
C

o
n

v
e

n
t

io
n

 2
0

1
1

C
o

n
v

e
n

t
io

n
 2

0
1

1
   

The New RoadThe New RoadThe New Road   

to Leadershipto Leadershipto Leadership   
Dear Advisors and Delegates of the 77

th
 Annual IASC State Conven-

tion, 

 From the Executive Board I officially welcome you to this fabu-
lous fun filled weekend. Over the next three days you will meet new 
friends, reunite with old ones, experience some great entertainment, 
and wait for it…learn something about student council! 

 My school, Carlyle High School, has worked so hard to make 
this convention a great one. The CHS students have sharpened 
thousands of pencils, stuffed hundreds of bags, used their imagina-
tions to make decorations, and stood at a copy machine for hours to 
make many copies all with a smile.  

 This whole weekend wouldn‟t have been possible without the 
incredible “lead car” of the IASC Executive Board. The board mem-
bers have demonstrated their love of student council through their 
dedication to the IASC and its programs. This convention speaks 
volumes for the IASC and I encourage you to become energized this 
weekend and take home a multitude of knowledge and memories. 
Whether you are an advisor or a delegate, I hope you learn some-
thing new on “The New Road to Leadership.” 

 

Sarah Schomaker 

IASC Convention Secretary 
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Hello, IASC. It has been one AMAZING year. I‟ve had the pleasure of meeting a TON of new people this year who I know I will be 

lifelong friends with. I would not have traded the last year for anything. Being the IASC President has been the highlight of my high 

school career. It‟s unfortunate that my time is coming to a close at this convention, but I‟m excited to see where the next board 

takes the IASC. I would like to thank a few people who have helped me along the way. 

 

Byron Student Council- I have been proud to be your President over the last year. It really has 

been one of the biggest joys of high school for me. I‟d like to give a special thanks to Kayla, Carly, 

Lindsay, Sarah, and Mackenzie who have been by my side for many year. I‟d also like to thank the 

“oldies”-Sarah, Justin, Nina, Ashley, Missy and Alexis. Kate- I bet you think I forgot you. You have 

been my best friend, in Student Council, over the last four years. I will miss you the most next 

year, as we have had a great time with all of our “brother-sister” antics. Love ya bud. Amy & Am-

boy- You have been like Byron Student Council‟s sister StuCo. You guys have all been great; es-

pecially Amy, Alex and Zack. Amy, you have been so much fun to hang out with the last 4 years. I 

especially appreciated the Toy Story stickers. Dr. Teresa Lane- Dr. Lane you have always been 

one of my favorite adults in the IASC. I feel like you are someone I can always ask for advice and 

trust your judgment. Deb Clow- I‟ll be honest. When I applied for IASC Webmaster my freshman 

year, you scared the CRAP out of me. For some reason I was intimidated by you. But getting to 

know you over the last 3 years has been a joy. Marissa Gray- I would have never had guessed 

that a simple Facebook message one night, to a girl I didn‟t really know, would have turned into 

such a great friendship! I‟ll never forget spending my Nationals trip with you and meeting 3OH!3 after their concert. It‟s been an 

awesome year! There are a lot of other people I’d like to thank and tell so many stories about, but I don‟t have time to tell them 

all. Special thanks to Zach Baumann, Connor Bobka, Alex Broyles, Maddi Carr, Claudia Christy, Shannon Corcoran, Jen Duke, 

Alex Frisby, Macie Guthrie, Alex Hoyt,  Josh Humes, Sarah Klarich, Kate Pond, Krystal Rhodes, Justine Ryan, Jamie Seiffert, Me-

gan Simon, Tug Stenzel, Megan Thilmony, Brayden Turner, Tori Weinberg, Austin Werths, and Ashley Young.  

 

IASC Executive Board- It has been fantastic working with all of you. I feel like we‟ve made many advancements and accomplish-

ments to be proud of this year. I will miss you all. Kyle-I have admired your calm and cool demeanor and your ability to make light 

of any situation. You have been a great source of advice. Lorie- It has been one of my biggest pleasures getting you „riled up‟ this 

year. I‟m sure I‟ve driven you a LITTLE nuts over the last 3 years, but most of it was just to see your reaction. Thank you for all 

you‟ve done for me. My IASC experience would not have been the same without you. Gary-You have been a fantastic mentor and 

have helped me develop as a leader. I have truly appreciated the trust you have put in me with the various projects I have worked 

on this year. Thank you for everything; especially helping me with my prom date! Eric-You were definitely the comic relief of the 

group. Your positive outlook was always refreshing.  Jacob-Our first, second AND third Vice President. You have done a fantastic 

job this year and have done great things in managing two positions. You have a lot to be proud of. Karen-Even after our bloody 

battle for IASC President (that's a joke for our readers) we still managed to be great friends. You are a great person with a very 

bright future. Follow your big dreams, you‟ll go far. Sarah- Can I get an extra few pages? I don‟t even know where to begin. The 

year with you has been one like no other. You have been one of my biggest sources of motivation and support this year (although 

you did get tired about hearing about my school board campaign, but that's okay). In recent months, we‟ve become closer after I 

asked you to prom in front of 1100 people at the LEAD conference. I know you don‟t find Gary and Kyle‟s jokes as funny as I do, 

but they are memories that will last a lifetime. I wouldn‟t have traded this year for anything. Love ya kid. Mrs. Ebens-Where do I 

begin to thank a mentor who has made so many sacrifices on my behalf? You have supported me more than any reasonable per-

son would. I will never forget freshman year when it was my plan to be a general member during high school and you essentially 

made me attend the IASC State Convention. Well, I‟m sure glad I did because I loved it. You told me you would support me in 

whatever I wanted to do. You kept that promise and then some. We sure have put our mark on those uncomfortable, ugly, green 

school vans. Those I will NOT miss. Thank you for everything you have done for me. I couldn‟t ask for a better advisor, mentor, 

confidant and leader.  



 

4       The Reporter 

Where to start? What an experience, I had a blast. I have overcome many hurdles this year and I hope everyone is happy with the 

results. I made the HDW into videos as well as saved in depth records for next year‟s vices. I have tried to bring a new vision and 

angle to the Vice-President‟s office. I hope all the Honor Delegates are satisfied with my performance this year. If it wasn‟t for them, 

I wouldn‟t be here. Actually, if it wasn‟t for this group of student leaders I wouldn‟t be here. Student Council is something that moti-

vates me and reminds me that that the Earth is going to be safe in the hands of our generation. I have had so much support and I 

definitely don‟t say thank you enough, so let me take this opportunity.  

 

Shiloh Student Council, I don‟t know that I could find a more energetic group of people anywhere. I am happy (even though it may 

not always seem like it) to work with all of you. You have made a great impression on the State and I am proud of all of you. A spe-

cial shout out goes to the lunch crew for tolerating my rants! Ashley, you were key in planning the meeting, even though we don‟t 

agree on FFA and whatnot, I know you will have a bright future and do great things! Nelson, where would I be without you being 

willing to take my yelling and shouting? You are one of my best friends and another true leader. I know we will be in contact next 

year but council will be at a loss when you retire. Ms. Clow, you are an amazing person and an inspiration to all young leaders. 

Without your willingness to transport me in the Oakwood Suburban last year I may never have had the experiences necessary for 

this job. You are one of my role models and I hope to see you at some point next year. Ms. Boland, I would be no where without 

you. You saw the potential in me even before I did. Even though the year has been tough you have remained 100% dedicated to all 

aspects of your life, to be honest, I‟m not sure how you do it. You have been an excellent advisor and I know that there will be more 

fun times and “Jacob jokes” next year. You treat your students with respect and trust and that is something I truly appreciate, even 

if I don‟t always show it. Mr. Clark, you are a blessing for the IASC. Your knowledge and leadership has been key in making this 

year a success. I am looking foreword to working with you next year, as you put it at a district convention “we‟re tight.” Ms. 

Demry, you also saw potential in me from an early age. I remember meeting you at Millikin my 

freshman year and thinking that you were definitely the lady to impress. I hope I have impressed 

you. I look forward to returning to Summer next year. Thank you for everything. Eric, it‟s not a fun 

time without Mr. Mortensen (with an e.) You were an excellent guest to have here in Hume. My 

council loves you and your constant compliments to them are appreciated. I hope you don‟t still 

have bad dreams about scary country roads! Karen, your extraordinary knowledge of Metra trains 

proved to be invaluable for our little adventures. Good luck with George Mason, I know that you will 

succeed there and if I never see your name on a ballot, I will be disappointed. You have done and 

will continue to do great things. Sarah, ohhh Sarah, you are just a darling. It‟s nice to have some-

one else from the south on the board. I know that I worried you sometimes by cutting deadlines ra-

ther close. Luckily for me, you were able to handle whatever crazy Honor Delegate stuff I threw at 

you. I admire you for being such an open and talkative person, you are very cool! Brexton: I don‟t 

know how you find time to do everything. You have been an amazing President and I am sure we 

will be in contact next year. You have such a bright future because you are Brexton Isaacs. You are 

the model of a perfect student leader. Thank you for your time, dedication, service, and you have a 

politicians smile. Lastly, you still sound like that guy off of Glee! My mom and dad have been my go 

to people, without them I would have ripped all my hair out. They take the majority of my anger and for that I thank you. I love you 

mommy and dad! Krystal, whenever I had a VP question, you were my go to person. Your files were very helpful and you have 

convinced me to consider Elmhurst.  Mr. Gordon, we haven‟t spoken face to face very often but you never failed to let me know 

when you liked something that I did. You have no idea how much those emails meant to me, they gave me the reassurance that I 

was moving in the right direction. To the Shiloh Staff, you really do what‟s best for kids and I owe each and every one of 

you. Kickapoo District, I‟d just like to give a shout out and thank you for letting me consult, it‟s been a blast. Joe Miller, you are 

one of my best friends and while you haven‟t helped me with council, you‟ve been there for just about everything else including the 

crazy drama that comes with girls! Thanks bud. There are others that have aided me this year but it would take more space than I 

have to write to thank them all. I have had a stellar experience and I can‟t wait to have an awesome senior year and keep on rock-

ing the IASC!  
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This year has gone by so fast and I can't believe how far we've come. There were a few weeks where we were all stressed out, but 

there were also the exciting fun-filled ones. I know that this past year will be one that I never forget. I have enjoyed serving as your 

2010-2011 IASC Secretary and I know that everything I have learned this past year I will take it on to college.  The IASC has taught 

me a lot since the first day I became a member of my local student council. I had great experiences and opportunities to be able to 

grow as an individual as well as meet many great people through the state. There four other students that have stood by me for the 

past couple months have been the best team mates anyone could ever ask for. We bonded since day one, I couldn't have asked for 

a better board to serve with. As for our advisors, we couldn't have done it without you.  You guys do so much for us. You‟ve showed 

us how to be individuals and allowed us to express ourselves, but always made sure to guide us and be there for us when we need-

ed it.  Ms. Fleming- I don't think I could thank you enough for everything you have done for me. I 

walked in freshman year not knowing what was in store for me and 4 years later here I am as a 

state officer. You pushed me and motivated me to become the individual that I am today. I've 

looked up to you, your confidence, independence and motivation to never give up on anything. 

You have been the one person I could always go to at 7:30 in the morning and I know you would 

always be there even if it was just to hear me complain about my long weekend, stressing over 

school and StuCo or the friend drama. We took so many car rides together always sharing sto-

ries, it‟s those little memories that I will never forget. You have been the best advisor anyone 

could ever ask for; I don't know what I am going to do next year. I will truly miss you!  Eric- You 

and I met at Millikin back when we were both Sophomores, you've always been able to make me 

laugh and when I needed someone to talk to you were always there for me. I will miss your ener-

gy and laughter, I know you will make it far in life and you know that I am always a phone call 

away. Jacob- Thanks for allowing us to come to Hume, I will never forget the experience. You 

have such a great personality that always makes sure to light up the room. You were the young-

est of the board but that didn't stop us from having the bond that we all have, you will definitely 

have to come visit us next year at college! I will miss you.  Brexton- Where do I begin with 

you...there is so much I can say yet I have so little room. You have been an AMAZING president 

to serve under, I can't believe that at one point we were running against each other and now we have had the opportunity to share 

this amazing experience with one another. I wouldn't change anything, you have taught me so much these past few years that I 

have known you. Driving to Taco Bell and asking where the cops hide....those memories I'm sure will never be forgotten! You have 

always been there for me, whether it was calling you or texting you late at night or early in the morning you always made sure to 

respond. I'm going to miss you so much next year but I know that we will see each other around no matter what. Our journey 

doesn't end here. Sarah- You have been there every minute that we have known each other and welcomed me into the board with 

open arms. We were the "girls of the board" and I wouldn't trade this experience for anything! Playing JustDance till we could no 

longer stand, staying up late talking, always making sure to capture every moment with a picture and even coming up with those 

ridiculous skits for Brexton – haha..those things will never be forgotten. You've become my sister and best friend this past year. I 

know that we will be going different ways next year and not having you around is going to be hard but I know that we won't lose 

touch. I will miss you A LOT, but we still have summer to enjoy.  Brayden- Although I've only know you for a little bit you were there 

for me these past couple of months. Always making sure to cheer me up when I was down and being there for me when I needed 

someone to talk to. I will miss seeing you next year but I know you're going to go far in life! Just always keep being you and keep in 

touch!  Jaclyn- I don't know where to begin with you, I could honestly talk to you about anything and you knew the right things to 

say. You were there for me every step of the way and I couldn't have asked for a better friend. You've done so much and I know 

you're going to go so far in life, but just remember to always stay in touch.  Tyler G- Oh boy, here come the tears...you have be-

come my best friend. You have taught me to be a stronger individual by making sure I always stood up to what I believed in. Our 

gelato runs and trying to find John, I will definitely miss those things next year! Thanks for always being there for me and picking me 

up when I wanted to give up. I'm going to miss you but you'll always hold a special place in my heart. Ali and Catherine- You two 

always knew what to say, you always made sure to make any situation a fun one. Knowing you these past two years has shown me 

a lot and I am so glad that I had the chance to serve on NED with you.  I know that there are more of you out there to thank and you 

guys know who you are. Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve as your IASC Secretary. I know that many of you still 

have a few years left in high school and if I can tell you one thing- it is to make the best out of it, you only get one shot and one shot 

only! Try new things, sign up for all the IASC workshops, and run for office, because I know that whatever you do, you will never 

regret. These past four years have been the best four years of my life and I wouldn't change one thing about them! Good luck with 

everything, but always make sure to keep the IASC shining!  
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A wise man was once noted in saying, “Do what you can, with what you have, where you are.” When the context of this quotation is 

applied to my year as the 2010-2011 IASC Treasurer, I have truly been blessed. Serving on the Executive Board for the past year 

has turned out to be one of the most amazing and cherished experiences of my life. This year, we have worked together tirelessly 

to create and improve efficient means of communication to each Student Council across the state. Because of the things accom-

plished this year, and not just by the Board but everyone in the entire state, it is my personal opinion that the IASC is coming out 

from this year as a fine-tuned machine. We are now ready to conquer all obstacles ahead, never looking back. The accomplish-

ments of this past year would not have been possible without several important people in my life.  

 

Mrs. Dunlap – You and I very well know that the reason why I first joined Student Council at BHS was because you wrangled me 

into coming to a summer meeting while I had stopped by the dunk-tank during Bucstock. It is hard to believe that since then I have 

grown into the person and leader I have become. You are like a mother, but more importantly a close friend, to me. When I think 

back on all of the trips, meetings, and discussions that we have shared together throughout these past three years, it is clear to me 

that you are my biggest cheerleader, supervisor, supporter that I have in my life. It has been an honor serving as your President this 

year at BHS, and also having you by my side though all of my endeavors with the State Board. I don‟t know what I‟m going to do 

next year without my Mrs. Dunwap. Thank you for everything. NCD – I am so proud to claim my roots in the NCD. Two years ago, if 

I would have ever thought that I was going to be on the State Board, I would have laughed; however, because of the students I met 

during my two years of service on the District Board, I grew into a responsible, self-aware person. With my election onto the State 

Board, I took on the responsibility of representing all of you guys, and I found satisfaction in doing so. You all are an amazing group 

of student leaders, and I will never have an experience like an NCD Winter Retreat or a Spring Convention ever again. NCD 

[advisors] – If it weren‟t for you, I would have never explored the possibilities of expanding my horizons and trying new things; you 

served to me as additional support when I was not sure of myself. Whether it was lending advice, making sure I was on task, or 

simply checking up on me this year to see how I was doing. Your presence and influence on me will forever be greatly appreciat-

ed. Gary, Lorie, Ming, Pam, Dorene, Kari, and Linda – Each and every one of you somehow made my life easier/more enjoyable 

during the past year. Meetings and events were more memorable when we were together! Thank you for your additional guidance, 

and for being the gentle kick in the pants when necessary. Tyler – Thank you so much for accepting my farewell late! . And also 

for being a voice of knowledge when things sometimes became murky. Brexton, Jacob, Karen, and Sarah – Oh boy. If only I had 

a separate page to go into detail about all of our amazing times that we spent together. Whether it was at the Isaac household, in 

front of the Newman, IL sign, throwing each other through a “spider-web” or contemplating the fact that cows do exist – I very well 

know that I will never forget this year. We may have been the smallest IASC Board in history, but man did we do work! You know 

what they say, sometimes success is rated not by quantity, but rather quality. It is my genuine wish that we all stay as close as we 

have become this year, and that we all do one day go to Carlyle, home of the Carlyle Lake, the largest man-made lake in Illinois. 

Each one of you is special to me in your own way, and for this reason you all have become some of my closest comrades. Mr. 

Zickert and Mr. Martens – Thank you for pushing me to become a true student leader, both in and outside of school. You are very 

inspiring principals and men to look up to. BHS Office Staff – You ladies always take care of me. I‟ll admit, I‟m very spoiled by you 

all . Thank you for all that you have done for me. Kathryn Carroll – Considering that we have pretty much lived the same life for 

the past 2½ years, you should not be surprised to find your name in this listing. Secretly, you are the reason 

why I have pushed myself so hard. You are essentially the role model that I, and many others, look to as an 

example. We both consistently, to this very day, miss the exact same days of school, simply because we are 

involved in our school together. And who would blame us; those honor council books don‟t make them-

selves, ya know. BHS Student Council – The future is bright for you all! I am proud of each and every one 

of you; we did amazing things this year, and it will only be better next year. Words don‟t express what this 

year has meant to me because of the StuCo at Belvidere. In addition to my home Council, there were sever-

al other StuCos throughout Illinois that stick out in my mind as being very close to the heart, includ-

ing Shiloh, Oakwood, Carlyle, Alton, Woodstock North, St. Charles North, DeKalb, etc… thank you for 

being outstanding examples of genuine dedication and enthusiasm. You all truly represent Illinois. Friends 

and Family – Thank you so much for being the support system that I needed during my entire life, and spe-

cifically my four years at BHS… Especially you Dad, Mom, Kristin, and Bailey . Seniors – It has been a 

great year for all of us. As we go on… I think you can fill in the rest. To all of you freshmen, sophomores, 

and juniors reading this right now, don‟t let the chance slip you by; GET INVOLVED TODAY. It will change your life forever. Next 

year, I will study Civil Engineering as a Hawkeye at the University of Iowa. Finally, it is my sincere hope that you all enjoy this State 

Convention! Sarah has put her heart and soul into this fantastic event, and her hard work is truly exhibited by this gathering of stu-

dent leaders. So fasten your seatbelts, and enjoy the ride… I know that I certainly have.  
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Hey Everyone! This year sadly is already gone, but it will definitely be one for the record books. I remember my freshman year 
when I walked into the General Session room, looked around, turned to my advisor, Ms. Demry, and said, “Can we host this our 

senior year?” She looked at me like I was crazy and yet here we are! This past year as your Convention Secretary has been quite 

the adventure. There are so many people that have contributed to this spectacular year on board, so buckle your seatbelt. To My 
Family: Mom and Dad: Thank you for letting Ms. Demry take care of your “little girl.” I really appreciate when I said I had a student 
council trip that you didn‟t complain, but you asked what I needed help packing and when I would be home. Your encouragement 

never went unnoticed, and I couldn‟t ask for better parents. Courtney: Thank you for helping me pack my stuff for all those student 
council trips and for letting me have the computer even when it cut into your “Facebook” time. You are the best little sister I could 

ever ask for. Keep up with student council, and keep Ms. Demry in line for me. Laurie: Wow, thank you for the endless words of 
wisdom and the never-ending phone calls when I needed to relieve stress. You kept me pushing forward when I just wanted to 

break down and cry. You are the best big sister I could ask for. I just got lucky in the sibling department! J To The Student Execu-
tive Board Members: We will start with you, Karen, my fellow IASC girl. You and I make one great team, keeping the guys in line 
that is. We have come so close so fast. I cannot thank you enough for the late night calls, and advice on guys when I really needed 
it. Also, people would probably think we are crazy, but thanks for always being there to cuddle with at night on our overnight student 

council trips, and not making us sleep apart, haha. I will never forget that crazy night knocking over the lamp at five in the morning. 

You are simply great, and I cannot thank you enough for everything you‟ve done for the past year. Oh, Jacob. You are so hilarious. 
I envy your exciting speeches and your outgoing personality. Plus, if I do say so myself, I think we did a great job tag teaming and 
picking up all those responsibilities! Your organization helped immensely!  I also wanted to throw in here that if you had not showed 

me the great “villages” or “towns” of Hume and Newman I would not be the same person today. I hope you sensed the sarcasm. I 
enjoyed watching you play Just Dance 2 and signing to you on your 
birthday at the Kickapoo District Convention. These memories will nev-

er be forgotten. Eric it's your turn. Eric, you always kept this board on 
its toes. And boy, did I love your procrastination when I needed those 
pictures. This makes you, you though, and I wouldn‟t want it any other 
way.  You give the best bear hugs and always put a smile on every-

one‟s face. If you can remember our car ride from Woodstock to Bel-
videre I believe we talked about how great “Erics” are. You definitely fit 

the description. Brexton, I didn‟t forget about you, bud. I really don‟t 
know where to begin with you because we have been through quite a 

bit. Well I guess I should start off by saying thank you. Thank you for all 
the late night phone calls, text messages, and Skype chats that I al-
ways looked forward to. You have better advice than anyone I know. 
Let‟s not forget about all the great things you have done for me, like 

asking me to prom in front of 1100 people (which I am very excited about J), sending me flowers when I was having a bad day, 
helping me with whatever I needed for the convention, or buying me that awesome Byron t-shirt. You have made this year unforget-
table for me, and I have absolutely no idea what I will do without you next year. You are going to go places, and I hope you don‟t 
forget about me when you do. I can honestly say I love each and every one of you and I wish you nothing but luck and happiness in 

the future. Dream BIG! To the Board Advisors: Thank you for all your great help through the year. All of us would have gone crazy 
if you hadn‟t kept us in line and focused. Mrs. Ebens: I have become especially close to you this year and I simply wanted to say 
thank you. The day at Little Egypt Convention was unforgettable, and so was our stay in Bloomington. I admire your ability to put up 

with Brex for so long.  Mrs. Boland, Mrs. Dunlap, Ms. Moshure, Ms. Fleming, Mrs. Pickett: Thank you for all your time looking 
over my letters and proofing them for me, and giving me your advice when needed. You helped my stress level not totally skyrock-

et! Mr. Clark: You rock! You know when to keep a meeting running, and when to be there for the comic relief. For that, I thank you 
a great deal! I will miss you. Mr. Gordon: If you hadn‟t gone above and beyond for me, I would be lost. You are my lifesaver and I 

am sure you are Demry‟s as well. Thank you is truly not enough. To CHS Student Council: So, number one, you all rock! You 
have gone above and beyond to help with the very timely mailings and the tedious little jobs that I needed help with. Your labor defi-

nitely did not go unnoticed. Keep up the work next year.  Demry: Here we are. I admire you and your “hats” in so many ways. You 
are the only person I know who can do so many jobs with ease. I want to thank you for the thousands of miles you have traveled 

with me, and for always letting me know that everything would turn out the way I wanted them to. I will miss your smiling face next 
year, but anytime I look at a Coke I will automatically think of you and our McDonald‟s runs.  Thank you for making my dreams 

yours. To anyone else I have missed: Thank you. Thank you to all the great friends I have made through the years, especially this 
last one! Everyone that I have met or been in a group with at District Leadership Experience, Advanced, LEAD, Millikin, Leadership 

Academy, and the District Conventions I have attended I want to thank you for making this last year on student council the best one 
yet! You all are brilliant and I hope we all keep in touch.  



IASC Summer Workshop Information 

The summer leadership workshop program involves intensive training in leadership skills, in-
cluding identification and use of different leadership styles, organizing and facilitating 
meetings, working in groups, developing communication skills, practicing parliamentary pro-
cedure, planning projects, delegate, sportsmanship and many others.  The workshop is orga-
nized so students work in large and small groups during the week. Each group operates as its 
own club with a variety of activities including problem solving, team building, collaborative 
learning and group dynamics.  The workshop begins Monday, July 25 at 1:00pm, and will fin-
ish on Thursday, July 28 at 11:00am.  Students will be chaperoned by experienced adult staff 
members. Delegates are responsible for their own transportation to and from the workshop. 
Students taking public transportation will need to notify the workshop director. This workshop 
is open to Student Council officers and members, National Honor Society members, class 
officers or representatives and other officers/members and leaders from any club, organiza-
tion or athletics in your school.  The workshop meets on the campus of Millikin University in 
Decatur.  The registration deadline is June 22, 2011. 
 
Cost is $250.00 per delegate for IASC members registering before June 22, 2011. 

Cost is $275.00 per delegate for non-IASC members or registering after June 22, 2011. 

IASC Summer Leadership Workshop Registration Form 
July 25-28, 2011 

 

Delegate Name:_________________________________________________    Male _____  or  Female _____ 

Home Address: ______________________________________  City: ____________________  Zip: ________ 

Delegate Phone Number: ___________________________  Cell Number: ____________________________ 

Emergency Phone Number: _________________________  Parent Signature: _________________________ 

Year in School (2011-2012):      9        10        11        12        Email Address: _____________________________ 

School Name: ___________________________________  School Phone Number: _____________________ 

School Address: _____________________________ City: _________________________  Zip: ____________ 

Advisor/Principal Signature: ____________________________  Advisor Phone: _______________________ 

Lorie Demry, IASC Workshop Director 

18523 Oak Dr. 

Carlyle, IL 62231 

Mail checks payable to the IASC and send to... 


